
 

 

New Hope Family Church: Special Prayers for Early Termination of Melford Lease 
 
Jim Boothby 
October 28, 2020 
 

 

Dear NH Community, 
                       

                      PLEASE PRAY FOR SPECIAL LOW $$ 

COST $$ EXIT LEASE DEAL   
                                 NH FINAL EXIT FROM MELFORD   
  
We have potentially very good news. And, we are asking for you and 
your family to offer SPECIAL PRAYER TONIGHT and TODAY for 
breaking our lease!    
  
For the total complete successful very favorable resolution of 
New Hope's Melford lease! To move out and be "financially whole". At 
a super low cost. Specifically, low cost "sweetheart deal" to early 
terminate our lease! At a special low number that offers us a big break. 
Please PRAY !  

  
Yesterday, due to the total grace of God in a surprising and very 
uniques session, we were preliminarily able to work out 
something very favorable. Its just a potential deal - but looks favorable 
and hopeful that they accept it "at the top at St John's".   
  
We are hoping senior St John executives will go for it tomorrow, Wed. So, 
Kindly please pray.   
  
1.)PRAY FOR THESE St John's Execs TO strongly support the deal  
M. Lanahan 

B.  Jautze  

B. McFaul 
  
2.) ALSO SENIOR MANAGEMENT ...PLEASE PRAY STRONGLY THAT 
OVERALL:   
1.) The proposal of today, Tuesday 10/27, be accepted    
2.) We are responsible for expenses ONLY up to October 31 

3.) Lowest possible cost to NH 

4.) Most Important - the new prospective tenant remain strongly  
commented, sign to take our space, and move in quickly.! 

  
Thanks for those prayers .....today, Wednesday. 
We will keep everyone posted!  
  
God Bless,  
  
Jim Boothby, 

 Pastor    
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